
ALL Ages! ALL In! Loving God! Loving All!  

July 22, 2018  

Todays Verse  
Judges 16:6-19 (NIV) 
 

Sermon Notes  

WELCOME FROM PASTOR DAVE 
 
 
Thank you for worshiping with us!   
Iôm excited that you are with us today.   
Your presence makes a difference. 
Our hope and expectation is that this service  
will be life changing for you and make a difference  
in your everyday life.  As an intergenerational church you will notice 
a mixing of various generations not only in programs and ministry, 
but also in leadership and service.   
 
You will find a variety of information included in the following    
pages. There are many ministries and opportunities on our campus. 
I invite you to not only be aware of the various ministries, but also 
encourage you to consider areas in which you can become             
connected.   
 
Our mission here at Palm Harbor United Methodist Church is to:  
GATHER Godôs people for worship, GROW disciples of Jesus Christ 
and GO to serve the community and the world.   
I invite our first time guests to fill out the ñWelcomeò Card in the 
pews and take it to the Welcome Center in the lobby after the ser-
vice. We have a small gift to thank you for making the choice to wor-
ship with us today. 
 
Letôs see how God is going to work today-----  
 
With the Joy of Christ,  
 

Pastor Dave  

Senior Pastor 



Direct From Dave  
Direct From Dave is a weekly e-mail with devotionals 
based on Sundayôs message. With Scripture and thought 
provoking topics, this allows you to dive deeper into the 
message all week long. If you would like to receive Direct 
From Dave by email, you can sign up by emailing Karen 
Martin at kmartin@phumc.net.  
 

Ways to Give  
There are a variety of ways to give a monetary gift to 
PHUMC: Envelopes, Auto Payment through your bank, 
ACH monthly withdrawals initiated by PHUMC, online 
giving via www.phumc.net , and texting your gift to 727 -
866-GIVE (4483). For more information contact Michelle 
in the Finance office at 727-683-2626 or 
mpremuto@phumc.net . 
 

Coffee & Donuts  
Complimentary coffee and donuts are served in the multi-
purpose room after the 8:05 a.m. and 9:30 a.m. services. 
Please join us for fellowship and to visit our ministries 
that are highlighted on the tables along the wall.  
 

Donôt Miss A Sunday 
We are pleased to offer several ways to watch or listen to 
past sermons online or on your mobile device. Visit 
www.phumc.net  
Want to make sure you don't miss a single sermon?  If you 
have iTunes, you can subscribe to the Palm Harbor     
United Methodist Church podcast simply by clicking the 
link at the top of the Sermons page that says 
"Podcast  Audio: Subscribe on iTunes".  That link 
will open iTunes on your  computer and take you 
to the appropriate podcast subscription page to 
allow you to subscribe.  Why subscribe?  Then 
iTunes will automatically download (or make available to 
stream to your device) the sermon audio once it is availa-
ble each week.  What a great way to make sure you don't 
miss a Sunday!  
 

 

We have a seat just for you!  
 

Blending of  musical styles, including a hymn 
with piano and organ. Children 1st grade and up 

attend the service with their families.  
 
 
 
Variety of worship experiences and musical 
styles. Children and youth will have small 

groups during this hour.  

ñmodern.worship.experience.ò 
Church feel with a modern presentation.       

Children 1st grade and up attend the service 

Welcome  
If you are visiting us today, welcome! Our vision is to beé 
ñALL Ages, ALL In, Loving God, Loving ALLò which is the 
core of everything we do. No matter where you are on your 
spiritual journey, PHUMC has a place just for you.   
 

Palm Harbor United Methodist Church                                                                            
727-785-7487 

1551 Belcher Road, Palm Harbor, FL 34683                                                                  
www.phumc.net  

 
 

Follow Us  
 
Facebook: Palm Harbor United Methodist Church  
  

Twitter: @palmharborumc  
 
 

Instagram: #palmharborUMC  

 

 
Pastors  
Rev. Dave Baldridge, Senior Pastor   
Rev. Cathy Hart, Associate Minister 
 

8:05 a.m. 

9:30 a.m. 

11:05 a.m. 

 

What do you have available for my  

children? Turn to page 4  

Today We Celebrate The Baptism of:  
9:30 a.m. Madisyn Grace Coccia and Maisyn Olivia Coccia    
                            Proud Parents: David and Lindsey Coccia  

11:05 a.m. Darla Collamore, Colton Gage Collamore, and 
                                        Regan Chayse Collamore  
                       Proud Parents: Quentin and Darla Collamore  

http://www.phumc.net
mailto:mpremuto@phumc.net


Prayer Chain  
To place a prayer request, please call one of the following: 
Grace Williamson at 784-2761; Gloria Brown at  784-
2590; or the church office at 785-7487. 
 

Prayer Shawl  
All levels of quilters and knitters are  welcome to join us 
the 2nd and 4th  Sundays of the month (July 22 and 
Aug.12) in the lobby at 1 p.m. for our next meetings. We 
have a lot of yarn and crochet hooks on hand. Bring knit-
ting  needles (size 9 and up). Call Martha Stolz, 727-793-
4606, with any questions.   
 

Going into the hospital?  
If you are going into the hospital or you know of someone 
who is going in or is currently in an extended stay, please 
let Marilyn King know. Marilyn can be reached at 727-785
-7487 or mking@phumc.net. 
 

Looking for a name badge?  
If you are interested in a magnetic name badge, please 
request one at the information desk. They will provide 
you with an envelope. Write your name on the envelope as 
you would like it to appear. Please include your $6        
contribution in the envelope. When they are complete you 
can pick them up at the Welcome Desk. It usually takes a 
couple of days to process. 
 

Advertising in this bulletin  

Do you own a business? Would you like to remember a 
loved one with a weekly memorial?  Are you looking to 
reach out to your fellow parishioners every week?  If so, 
why not advertise in our new weekly bulletin/
newsletter?  Our bulletin needs ads!  The ads and        
sponsorships on the bulletin will allow for us to receive 
our  new full color weekly bulletin at no cost to the 
church.  Greg Maurer from our bulletin publishing part-
ner, Liturgical Publications, will be happy to assist you. 
You can reach him at 941-243-3206 or 
gmaurer@4lpi.com.   

 
MOPS is inviting 
you to a summer 
play date Friday, 
July 27 at 10 a.m. 
at Sunset Beach. 
We welcome as 
many moms as pos-
sible including 

moms who are home for the summer. (The events are 
friendly to kids of all  ages.) Bring your beach toys and 
blanket and letôs have some fun!  
 
 

For the last several years, 
PHUMCôs  Worship and Arts 
team has prepared a spectacu-
lar Christmas Musical for our 
congregation and friends.  We 
are calling on ALL of our mem-
bership to consider joining the 

ranks of the vocalists, instrumentalists, soloists, dancers, 
visual art designers, and multimedia techs to once again 
begin the journey that ends with the story of the  
birth of our Lord and Savior.   We are welcoming  singers, 
instrumentalists (winds and strings), rhythm section, 
dancers, visual artists and tech people to check out the 
next Christmas Musical. 
What:   PHUMC Christmas Musical ñRevealò Party 
When:  Wednesday, Aug 8 at 7:30 p.m.  
Who:  Mid -high through adults  
Join us for fellowship, refreshments and a complete run 

of the new musical. 
 
 

Scouts  
Have you ever wondered what goes on at a proper flag 
retirement ceremony? Our Troop 
#26 has invited the community to 
join them Tuesday, July 24 from 7-
8:30 p.m. at The Hut to experience 
this solemn ceremony. They will 
demonstrate how to cut the flags and 
perform the ceremony.  Anyone who 
comes can participate in the whole ceremony. 
Iron Oak New American BBQ Restaurant across the street  
(917 11th Street in Palm Harbor) is offering a percentage 
back to the troop for all who eat there that night.  
 

To parents of young children  
RELAX! God put the wiggle in children; donôt feel you 
have to suppress those wiggles in Godôs house. 
-Consider sitting towards the front where itôs easier for 
the little ones to engage. 
-Quietly explain parts of the service and actions of the   
pastors, musicians and leaders. 
-Sing the hymns, pray and voice the responses.  Children 
learn behavior by mimicking you.  
-If you leave the Sanctuary with your child, feel free to do 
so, but please come back! As Jesus said, ñLet the little  
children come to me.ò  A Family Room is located behind 
the HISkidz Check In station and allows for you to see 
and hear the service.   

mailto:gmaurer@4lpi.com

